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PavePads are supplied ready-to-
use and shall only be stacked to 
the desired height on the 
applicable area without the use 
of coupling agents. Side pieces 
and corners pieces are made by 
dividing the PavePads in half and 
quarters - either by simply 
breaking the PavePads up or by 
cutting them with a knife. This 
provides no excess remains.

PavePad is made from poly-
ethylene (PEHD) stabilized with 
carbon black. The raw materials 
used are food processing 
approved. The production process 
can be supplemented with regrind 
of returned PavePads.

Polyethylene (PEHD) has a 
softening temperature (ASTM 
D-1525) on 120oC. There is a max. 
usage temperature of 110oC.

Using polyethylene (PEHD) in a 
processed form poses no health 
hazards or risk of forming 
substances harmful to health.


